
To Dr. Otis from Dr. Flick. 

Philadelphia, 
1farch 16, 1904. 

My dear Dr. Otis: 

::1aragliano of Italy wi 11 lecture under the auspices of the 
Henry Phipps Insti tute in Philadelphia on the evening of Uareh 28th. There 
will be a meeting of men interested in the movement for an International 
Congress on Tuberculosis in the College of Physicians, 13th & Locust Sts., 
Philadelphia, at three o'clock on the afternoon of Monday, March 28th. In-
vi :tations to this meeting are sent out by Dr. Willian1 Osler of Baltimore, 
who is Chairman of the Corrnni ttee which has been appointed for the purpose. 
I do not know whether you are cœrl.ng on to Philadelphia on that occasion but 
I would like very much if you could corne on to hear Maragliano and if you 
could accept the invitation from me to lunch with Maragliano at the University 
Club, 1510 Walnut St., Philadelphia, at 12.30 o'clock on Monday, March 28th,, 
the date of the lecture. I would like to have as many workers in the tuber-
culosis cause meet Maragliano as possible during his visit to this country. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence F. Flick. 


